Dear Parents,


Just a quick note today…
 
I enjoyed speaking with many of you this week; apologies if I didn’t catch you but I left voicemail messages if we didn’t speak. It sounds as though everyone is managing well and staying safe and relatively sane. Some people are being amazingly creative and using the time to do and make things they otherwise wouldn’t have dreamt of. Keep up the great work everyone, the staff love to see what you are up to on Tapestry and the school website. Also, we don’t mind if you are not being amazing and creative, please just keep in touch so we know that you are OK.
 
Mrs Hamnett and I went into school to do some essential jobs this week (at a safe social distance from one another) and all is well with the building itself and the children’s potatoes are growing well thanks to Miss Wray’s attentions. The minibus has been out for a spin to keep things ticking over ready for when we go back to school.
 
I don’t have any more information for you on when we might go back to school but my personal opinion, from what has been said on the news, is that it won’t be for a while. As soon as Cheshire East provide me with any relevant information, I will let you know.
 
If you need anything or want to ask questions about work, please email admin@pottshrigley.cheshire.sch.uk and your query will be answered as soon as possible. 
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You are all in our thoughts and prayers every day. 

Stay safe.
 
Kind Regards 
Joanne Bromley

